
We have updated the website! 
Go to www.lilliworks.org and see!
Now you can email your order in using the “send 
order via email” option, as well as the standard fax 
and POs.
Look for more information about Active Learning 
conferences and contacts.
Featured stories of Active Learning experiences.

We had another fantastic Active Learning Con-
ference on January 25 and 26, 2013.  The 2013 
California Active Learning Conference was at-
tended by approximately 100 people made up 
of educators, parents, and support personnel.  
Different perspectives were brought by parents 
who use Active Learning in their homes with 

their child, 
different 
schools in 
different 
countries 
who have 
adopted 
the Active 
Learning 
Curriculum 

for their students.  Different  ideas were ex-
changed amongst all who attended.  Everyone 
went away with something.  I especially enjoyed 
the ideas from Narbethong State Special School 
in Australia.  They had adapted the HOPSA dress, 
working with Dr. Neilsen, for a different position.  
It was very innovative and promotes crawl-
ing.  There were several breakout sessions that 
enabled participants to focus more specifically 
on individual needs.  The make and take session 
was a HUGE HIT.  Everyone enjoyed being able 
to take home a project that they could make 
and use with their learners.  Overall, the confer-
ence was packed with information and was time 
well spent to benefit our learners!!

LilliWorks Has a New Look!                  

News from the Field                                                                                            

Coming Events           
June 19 – 20, 2013
Active Learning for Students with Visual and Multiple Impair-
ments,  Houston, Texas
Get details and registration information
November 5-6, 2013
“Active Learning” Conference
 Penrickton Ctr will present an “Active Learning” Conference
Get details and registration information
http://penrickton.com/events/
Coming in March 2014 - Active Learning Conference Pre-
sented by the Blind Babies Foundation and LilliWorks Active 
Learning Foundation at the California School for the Blind.

Pricing Change             
It is with careful thought and regrets that LilliWorks 
must make some small increases in prices due to 
rising costs of materials and vendor increases. This 
will affect the RB 4x4, and the size 1 & 2 HOPSA 
Dresses. Please check the website price list for cur-
rent prices. We want to be here to provide Active 
Learning products and support to parents, schools 
and learners.
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